
By:

Valley County Health System invites your child to color the below image and return it

prior to the VCHS Health Fair - "Boardwalk To Better Health" - on June 18. He/she will

then be entered to win a summer fun basket. Visit the VCHS Facebook page

or valleycountyhealthsystem.org to learn more about the VCHS Health Fair. 

*The winner will be drawn at the fair's conclusion. You need not be present to win, but you must return
the image to VCHS or email a photo of it to mjohnson@vchsne.org before June 18 to be entered for the
prize drawing. Questions? Call 308.728.4356. 

(Your name)


